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Food Drive to Benefit SENCA Food Pantry

(KTNC) - A food drive, ongoing for the next two weeks, will benefit the local food pantry. The 4-H
Teen Leaders Food Drive is taking place through Friday, May 3rd.

Items can be dropped off at the UNL Extension Office in the lower level of the Richardson County
Courthouse, at Sun Mart in Falls City, Falls City High School, and at Sacred Heart School.

Needed items include canned veggies, juice, instant potatoes, dry pasta, box dinners, cereal, soup,
diapers, deodorant, conditioner, laundry detergent, Kleenex, and cleaning supplies.

All items will be given to the SENCA Food Pantry.
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